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On behalf of Pollinator Project Rogue Valley and our 2,000 followers, we strongly 

support making April Oregon Native Plant Month.  

 

The success of our mission depends on native plants! Our mission is to inspire, 

engage, and educate about the ecological importance of native pollinator species 

and the diverse native plant communities essential for their survival - and ours. We 

are committed to the creation and restoration of pesticide-free pollinator corridors 

throughout the Rogue Valley. 

 

Let's celebrate our amazing biodiversiity in this great state! 

 

Thank you for voting yes on SB 547! 

Kristina Lefever 

President, Volunteer Director 


